MARK R. WARNER
VIRGINIA

UNITED STATES SENATOR
WASHINGTON, D.C.

March 28, 2023

Ms. Lindsey Layman
Environmental Manager
Roanoke Cement Company
Troutville Plant

6071 Catawba Road
Troutville, VA 24175-4101

Dear Ms. Layman,

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations to you and the staff of the
Troutville Plant of the Roanoke Cement Company upon receiving the 2023 Governor's
Environmental Excellence Award Silver Medal in the Sustainability Program category.

Your commitment to preserving our natural resources has made a lasting impact on
the Commonwealth. We are at a decision point and must act now to promote
environmental conservation. This award is a testament to the Roanoke Cement
Company's leadership in this area; you have exemplified your dedication to protecting the
Commonwealth's natural resources through your efforts to implement energy efficiency
and clean manufacturing practices. [ commend you for your innovation and leadership.

On this important occasion, I am very pleased to join with your families, friends,
and community in saluting the Roanoke Cement Company's accomplishments and
wishing you continued success.

Sincerely,

ok € Bone

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator



